From: Carolyn Britt <cbritt@communityinvestment.net>
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 3:21 PM

To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org>
Subject: IECC

Dear Membership staff,

| serve on a local planning board and am very frustrated by our local board's inability to control the
ongoing installation of fossil fuel heating and cooling into new construction buildings. Under directives
of the MA Governor's office, many of these homes will need to switch out their oil and propane based
systems to electric well before the useful life of the system has run its course. That makes no sense
when good electric options are available and save money as well as GHGs over time.

The progress that was made on the last round of input was from other local officials like me who see
what the problems are and want to correct them before we make more problems - and they voted.

Please continue the local official membership and voting on the IECC matters. Thank you.

Carolyn Britt

Carolyn Britt, AICP

Community Investment Associates
P.O. Box 235

Ipswich, MA 01938

(978) 356-2164

(978) 317-2145 (cell)

(978) 356-9881


mailto:cbritt@communityinvestment.net
mailto:memberinput@iccsafe.org

